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Oregon needs to phase out or retrofit older diesel engines in order to reduce the diesel emissions that 
are poisoning our air and causing illness and death to our residents.  We need to start prioritizing having 
clean air for our citizens and to help reduce the warming of the planet.  This would be a positive start 
because regulations are the only way to get compliance and encourage more innovations that will get us 
closer to saving our planet and all the inhabitants around the globe from suffering from the effects of a 
warming planet. 
 


